
TOWN OF HEBRON 

NOTICE OF BOARD OF FINANCE PUBLIC HEARINGS 

APRIL 10, 2025 

A public hearing will be held by the Board of Finance of the Town of Hebron, Connecticut, 

pursuant to Sections 905 and 910 of the Town Charter, in the Community Room of the Douglas 

Library of Hebron, 22 Main Street, in Hebron, Connecticut, on Thursday, April 10, 2025 at 6:30 

P.M. to consider and act, upon the recommendations of the Board of Selectmen of the Town, on a 

proposal that:   

 

The Town of Hebron appropriate $2,925,000 for costs related to replacement of the roof at Gilead 

Hill School, consisting of, but not limited to, the shell, partitions to conceal interior drains, interior 

finishes, rain water drainage, special construction and demolition, fencing and other sitework 

preparation; and for related expenses, including costs of financing the appropriation; and that the 

Town authorize the issue of bonds or notes and temporary notes to finance the portion of the 

appropriation not defrayed by grants anticipated to total $1,333,924.  

 

Dated at Hebron, Connecticut, this 27th day of March, 2025. 

  

_________________________________ 

Diane L. DelRosso 

Chairman 

Board of Finance 



 


